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Commodore’s Corner: 
Our club members continue to raise the bar for outstanding events and the turkeys at Casa Roesch 
on Nov 22 was another great example. We had a huge turnout and more than enough food. I 
personally want to thank Larry and Sharon for hosting this traditional event again. More kudos goes to 
the members and guests for another great job with sides, deserts and appetizers.  
December 2 will be out last meeting of the year and I urge all members to try and attend. We have 
several items on the agenda to discuss including the Bridge, December events, next year events and 
the Change of Watch or Commodore’s Ball, whatever it ends up being called. 
Speaking of meetings, the next one will be at the Whistle Stop on December 2nd. Social in the bar 
starts around 6:30 and dinner around 7:00 with meeting to follow.  Please respond with your dinner 
choices when you get the email. 
 
Peter Dean, Commodore 

 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 
           
BEGINNING OCTOBER 1, 2014     3729.95    
           
INCOME:           
 50/50   25.00       
 Total   25.00       
EXPENSES:           
           
 October Event  71.04       
           
 Total   $71.04       
ENDING BALANCE OCTOBER 31, 2014    3683.91    
SUBMITTED BY          
Dee Riley           
TREASURER          
The event was attended by 23 members and 5 guests      
The cost to the club was $71.04.        
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The group sampling famous baked goods from the kitchen of master baker Karen. As always an abundance of food.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Future Events Discussed here: Dock Party on C Dock Dec 6? Change of W atch January 18,2014? 

Vice Commodore Dave with Anna 
and Secretary Claire along with 
Donna enjoying the day in the Keys 
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October Meeting Minutes: 
 
Commodore Peter Called the meeting to order at 7:46 pm at the Whistle Stop. The previous minutes which 
Were posted in the last month’s newsletter were approved as written. The treasurer’s report was read by Dee 
Riley, treasurer. That report is posted elsewhere in the Newsletter. The commodore spoke about the passing 
Of Angie Ficken and that flowers were sent from the club. He said that we would all try to keep Ted in the loop. 
The Halloween party was a great event and Peter thanks all for coming and bring all the great food etc. The  
Upcoming event at Casa Roesch for the Turkey Cook was discussed. No deep frying this year, only convection 
Cooking. Dee Riley said she would bring a ham to supplement the two Turkeys being cooked. We all did some 
Reminiscing about past turkey events at Plantation, etc. December event was discussed that no official boat  
Parade event, but maybe a progressive dinner in homestead area. Will bring up at next meeting. The meeting was 
Adjourned at 8:20 pm and Seconded by Vice Commodore Dave.  
 
Teresa Dean for Claire Strandhagen , Secretary 
 
 

 
 
Our group doing what we do best Eating and Drinking! 
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Most all of the gang was here!  If you look real close right behind Peter’s foot you will see a piece of rope around Dee’s 
Foot. We all know what happened next, after the photo shoot was over! I still await the phone call from the attorney handling  
The Case of the mysterious rope. Sharon and I are truly glad everyone had a great time, and no serious injuries occurred! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


